
From: Jared <jzaifman@lhba.on.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:24 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Delegation Request for Item 4.1 - PEC Feb 7  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Given the significance of item 4.1 – Inclusionary Zoning to the home building industry , I am hoping to be 
able to make a delegation to committee on this matter. If this request could be passed on to committee 
for their consideration I would greatly appreciate it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jared 


